

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

October 15, 2019

Megan Dauenhauer 411 W Swan Cir #2914 Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Ms. Dauenhauer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's license application based your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ity Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

October 15, 2019

Katrina Johnson 2676 N 20th St #3 Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's license application based your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

October 15, 2019

Christopher Pate Bajco Wisconsin LLC 3695B Boardman-Canfield Rd #200 Canfield, OH 44406

Dear Mr. Pate:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Extended Hours Establishment license based on your nonappearance.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Extended Hours Establishment license application based your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

v Clerk

ZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

October 15, 2019

Anshanela Stokes 4923 W Villard Ave Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Stokes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report and applicant and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises license applications based the police report and applicant and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

